BOSTON EYE CARE CONSULTANTS
Robert A. Lytle, MD

NO-SHOW POLICY

We understand that there are times when you must miss an appointment
due to emergencies or obligations for work or family. However, when you
do not call to cancel an appointment, you may be preventing another
patient from getting much needed medical treatment.

In order to be respectful of the medical needs of all our patients, please be
courteous and call our office promptly if you are unable to attend your
scheduled appointment.

If you are unable to keep your scheduled appointment, we require a 24
hour notice.

There will be a $25 charge for every appointment missed without proper
notification as mentioned above.
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